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Dear Faculty, Staff, and Students, 
  
After reaching out to stakeholders and spending time in discernment, I am writing to update the 
community on my final decision for ten programs initially proposed to be closed under the Academic 
Portfolio Review Committee (APRC) process. Please see the updated APRC Final Decisions webpage 
(https://sites.google.com/a/slu.edu/academic-(
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